
 

 

 
 
14th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Tree Planting event taking place on Thursday 23rd March at 1:15pm. 
We have been very lucky to have received 30 trees from The Woodland Trust that we will plant in our 
outdoor area in order to create a hedgerow. Each child will be able to help plant a tree. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for pupils to understand the importance and impact of trees on the environment, and to learn 
the value of being a responsible citizen. 
 
The afternoon will involve you meeting your child in their classroom and helping them to complete activities 
set by their class teacher on a theme of science and nature. Each class will then be asked to go to the 
outdoor area where pupils will be helped to plant their tree.  
 
You will be able to take your child home when they have completed their activities and planted their tree.  
Please complete the slip below to let us know if you will be attending this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms McGuinness 
Eco-coordinator 
 


